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I am presently purchasing leveraged ETF's such as FNGU, SOXL and TQQQ and my portfolio is on track
to meeting my present goals.

I am well aware of the requirements, concerns and opportunities of leveraged ETF's and wish to continue
using them.

I have been focused and doing well and wish to continue with my present plans.

Please allow continued use of the leveraged ETF's.

Regards, Joe Petti
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